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Almonds 
 
 
Facts/Market Data: 
 
The first position report for the new almond year 2024/25 was published on 12th September. 
Shipments were expected to be down in August, but the number is likely to be lower than 
California expected. You have to go back to 2019 to find a lower number for an August shipment. 
Shipments in August ended at...  
 
 
To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team! 
 
 
MOLL Marzipan GmbH 

 

Your Sales Team 
 


